
  

Hello Mike and Kathy, 
  
Sorry for taking a while to send this letter, but since I started my medical classes I've been busy 

all day with homework, things to read and more than this 
week I'm in exams, but I know that this is not an excuse to 
write and thank you for all this support with the scholarship 
you are giving me.  
I am truly eternally grateful to you for supporting me in my 
dream of studying medicine. In this short time that I have been 
in college, I have realized that I am where I wanted to be and I 
am really happy to be able to study medicine.   
I am currently studying at the Universidad Autónoma España 
de Durango, located in Durango. Due to COVID issues I am 
taking my classes online, but this does not stop me from 
continuing my studies.  
Due to too much demand in the medical field I could not enter 
a public university but with your support and that of my 
parents I am studying at a private university and nevertheless 
with my knowledge I acquired a scholarship in tuition that will 

reduce the costs of it a little. I really don't have the slightest idea of how to thank you for all 
that you do for me, my family is also very grateful to you and I know that this is something that 
will never make me give up on my dreams.  
I hope to see you in February if I don't have to be in Durango for my classes, so I can talk to you 
about how I feel about my college career, and tell you again how grateful I am to you.  
Thank you very much for your support, I love you, a big hug and kiss from Zihuatanejo, 
Guerrero. 
 
Cristina Piñeda 
 
 


